
 

 

MEDIA ADVISORY – Community Radio phone-in on Thursday, 22 July 2021 

 

21 July 2021 

Access to justice for all – Department and Deputy Minister to host community radio phone-in 

 

In the spirit of serving and as part of the DoJCD’s Mandela Month activities, the Deputy Minister 

of Justice and Constitutional Development, Mr John Jeffery, as well as key officials from the 

Department, will engage with members of the public by way of a phone-in community radio 

programme on Thursday, 22 July 2021. 

 

The Deputy Minister and the officials will be providing information and advice on how to access 

various justice services. Officials from Legal Aid SA will also participate in the programme and be 

able to offer legal advice to callers.  

 

The phone-in community radio programme will be carried on the Government Communication 

and Information System (GCIS) community radio platform and has been made possible by 

community radio stations’ contribution to celebrating the life and contribution of the late 

President Nelson Mandela.  

 

Date  :  21 July 2021 

Time  :  18h05 – 19h05 

 

A comprehensive list of participating community radio stations is available on the Department of 

Justice and Constitutional Development’s Twitter account @DOJCD_ZA, Facebook page 

(DOJ&CD) and the departmental website.  Please contact Mr Victor Mateane Phala for on 

084 888 5162 or Vphala@justice.gov.za should your community radio station wish to participate 

in the show.  

  

Issued by the Department of Justice and Constitutional Development  

 

Mr Chrispin Phiri 

Spokesperson: Ministry of Justice and Correctional Services 

081 781 2261     
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